
 
 

 

Friday 22nd March 2024 
 
The SQA exam diet for 2024 begins on Monday 22nd April.   
  
Your child will be issued with their individualised exam timetable in registration during week beginning 15.4.24. The 
published SQA Exam Timetable can be found at www.sqa.org.uk. The exam diet runs until Thursday 30th May.  
   
Therefore, the study leave for all S4-S6 pupils will be as follows:  
  

Monday 22nd April until Friday 31st May. 
  
S6 will have their last ‘proper’ day in school on Friday 19th April – more info on that in a separate letter to S6 
parents/carers will follow in due course from Mr Lowrie, S6 Year Head.  
  
During study leave, your child should only come into school when they have an exam; leaving school at the end of the 
exam. Some young people will have planned to study in school prior to a particular exam, with a particular teacher – 
this is very much supported, but should be arranged prior to study leave starting.  
  
Free water and snacks will be available to those doing exams.  
  
Appropriate online learning will be provided for those S4/5/6 pupils who have a small number of exams – we will 
ensure they can continue to learn whilst at home. The focus of this programme of online learning is preparation for 
National 4 and National 5 courses that will start at the change of timetable in June. The work provided will serve as an 
introduction to key skills and knowledge required in National 4/5 courses. This work will be shared within subject 
teams, with staff on hand to provide feedback on work submitted.  
 
Guidance staff may have bespoke plans for specific groups and individuals. These will be communicated by the relevant 
Guidance Teacher.  
  
S4 young people in our supported classes should attend school as normal during the SQA exam diet. 
  
Any queries at all regarding the SQA exam process, please just get in touch with the school.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
S Ross 
Rector 

  
  

  

    

  


